
Hello, 
 
I am writing in support of a 6.5% increase to Mental Health agencies specifically 
C.S.A.C., as I am employed there and feel my work and that of my colleagues is 
critical in light of the continuing spike of people experiencing mental health crises. 
Our community works very hard to assist the population of homeless people, as 
well as long-time clients. I work in a residential group home which houses 8 Seniors 
with lifetime mental health issues. Without these homes and assistance these 
people would be in very dire circumstances. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Wendy Warren 
 


